
908 NE 10TH AVENUE ABERDEEN SD 57401
https://jarkrealestate.com

$ 319,000

5 beds

2 baths

Residential -
Single Family
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BASIC FACTS

MLS #: 25-523 Date added: 07/23/25

Post Updated: 2025-08-15 09:03:54 Type: Residential - Single Family

Status: Pending Bedrooms: 5

Bathrooms: 2 Area: 2080.00 sq ft

Lot Size: 65 x 150 Year built: 1962

PROPERTY DETAILS

Public Remarks: Step inside this beautifully
renovated home that exudes timeless East
Coast elegance. The thoughtfully updated
interior features luxurious quartz
countertops, sleek modern cabinetry, and a
fully integrated kitchen with custom hidden
refrigerator and dishwasher. Wide plank
flooring flows throughout the main level,
complementing the clean-lined fixtures and
contemporary finishes. The bathrooms and
showers are custom tiled with a designer's
touch, while the laundry station offers both
style and functionality. A hand-crafted steel
stair rail serves as a striking centerpiece,
showcasing the craftsmanship throughout the
home. Behind the walls, updated electrical
and plumbing systems offer peace of mind.
Step outside into your fully fenced backyard
-- a private park-like retreat, perfect

Blw Grd Bdrms: 2

Blw Grd Baths: 1 Below Grade Sq. Ft: 1040.00 sq ft

1st Fl Sq. Ft.: 1040.00 sq ft Above Grade Sq. Ft: 1040.00
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Style: Ranch Area Desc: Aberdeen - City

# of Controls: 1

PROPERTY FEATURES

Appliances:
Dishwasher,Dryer,Range,Washer

Heating: Forced Air

Heat Fuel: Natural Gas Water Heater: Gas

Cooling: Central Air Sewer: Public

Foundation: Poured Roof: Composite

Flood Plain: No Garage Type: Det

Garage Size: 22 x 24 Garage Stall: 2

Amenities: Patio: YES Amenities: Porch: Sunroom

Amenities: Wdw Appts: Partial Amenities: Deck: YES

Basement: Full Basement Amenities: # S Pumps: 2.00

Basement Amenities: # S Holes: 2.00 Utilities: Drinking Water: City

Appliances: Refrigerator: YES

FEES&TAXES

Taxes: $ 3,652 Tax Year: 2024
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